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In Brief... 
This Week: Year 5/6 Excursion to Canberra & Jindabyne  
   Mon - P&C Meeting 7pm 
   Tue -  Cathy to Deni for a CAP meeting 
 
Next Week: Holidays! - Staff and Students return to school Mon 10th Oct 
 
Student of the Week 
Congratulations this week goes to Darcy 
Hausler. Darcy has been displaying very 
responsible behaviour in the classroom 
and playground. Darcy demonstrates 
respectful behaviour to adults and his 
peers and is a pleasure to have in my 
class. Darcy has been working hard with 
his literacy and numeracy skills and 
showing excellent work habits. 
 

 
 
P&C Meeting  
Please remember to come to the P&C 
meeting tonight at 7pm. 
 
 
 
 

Afterschool Sport 
There will be no After School Sports this 
week as our program for the term ended 
with our trip to Barham Golf Club last 
week. The children had a wonderful time 
on the golf course and we thank Rob, 
Tony, Ruth and Irene from Barham Golf 
Club, for their assistance with the 
students. We have some budding young 
golfers in our midst and parents should 
note that Barham holds kids’ golfing 
sessions each Tuesday at 4pm for 
primary school students at the golf club. 
Please contact the club for details. 
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Year 5/6 Excursion  
Miss Biti set off with five senior students 
very early on Sunday morning. The 
students will travel to Canberra and 
Jindabyne with Barham, Moulamein, 
Mallan & Koondrook students. So far the 
reports are that everyone is having a 
wonderful time and all is well. They will 
return late on Friday night, probably very 
tired, but hopefully with lots of exciting 
stories to share over the holidays. Miss 
Biti is able to be contacted on the school 
mobile if required. Miss Biti will be 
capably replaced by Mrs Mathers this 
week. 
 
Public Speaking District Final 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For Sale 
Drum Kit - suitable for beginners $150 
 

Jump Off! 
Thank you to all those people who 
supported our students by sponsoring 
their Jump Off for the Heart Foundation. 
The students put on an impressive 
display of their skipping skills on a very 
warm day! It was lovely to see so many 
family members able to join us on the 
day. Our students have raised close to 
$700 which is an extraordinary feat for a 
small school. If any students still have 
their forms at home they need to be 
returned this week. 

 


